AMBASCIATA I’ITALIA IN IRLANDA

16 DEC 2014

Lldmbeasciatore

T i

South Dublln County Councll

Dublin, © © 52 791

Dear Mr, Curtin,

I refer to your letter ref, LACM Novi4 41566 dated 117 December
2014 addressed to mv predecessor, who left Treland in December 2013,
Mr. Maurizio Zanini.

[ am not aware of any eventuality of Lucan House being vacated or
put up ﬁ:‘r sale or lease. In any case, any decisions *‘egard*ﬂr* Lucan
House are not taken by this Embassy directly, Your letter will be kent on

file for ehreme.

Yours sincerely,

£
1A
W AT -~
if»g—m 5,’-%:”’ 'S

Giovanni Adorni Braccesi
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Ir. Tom Curiin
Adm;mctx‘am*m Office
Roads Depariment
South Dublin County Council
County Hall
Tallaght
Dhublin 24



